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----- Original Message -----  
From: Save MVH  
To: Save MVH  
Sent: Sunday, September 23, 2018 5:16 PM 
Subject: Update on the Save Mona vale Hospital campaign 
 
Dear supporter 
 
Thank you for your support of the campaign to stop the closure of the emergency 
department at our Mona Vale Hospital.  Pittwateronlinenews has a summary of the events 
at the Big Picnic held on Sunday 16 September. 
 
 http://www.pittwateronlinenews.com/Upgrade-Not-Demolition-Needed-Mona-Vale-
Hospital.php 
 
The colour flyer has now been printed (see attached). We thank those of you who donated 
towards the cost of printing the flyer. 
  
Members of the Save Mona Vale Hospital Committee have been busy coordinating areas 
for letter boxing and delivering the flyers to relevant walkers. If you volunteered to letter 
box but have not yet been contacted, it may be that your area has already been allocated 
to another walker. We have been overwhelmed by people’s generosity in donating their 
time. 
  
Our work and your work is however not yet done! 
  
The Giant Rally on Sunday 14 October is the next event to show the State Government 
that our local hospital and emergency department must remain open for the health and 
safety of the local community. 
  
It is essential that we have as many supporters as possible at the rally and so we hope 
you will join us and encourage your friends and family to come too. There will be speakers 
followed by a march to the hospital. 
 
Sunday 14 October 2018 
11.00 am 
Mona Vale Village Park   
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If you are a member of a sporting club or community association, please encourage them 
to attend as a group. This will show the Government that it is not just a few individuals 
concerned about the loss of our hospital and emergency department but the community at 
large. 
  
The Giant Rally must be just that, supported by large numbers of people! 
  
Please forward this email to all your family, friends and associations. 
  
Sue Martin 
Secretary 
Save Mona Vale Hospital Committee 
savemonavalehospital@gmail.com 
https://www.facebook.com/SaveMonaValeHospital/  
 
Cheques should be made payable to Save Mona Vale Hospital 
Payment by direct credit can be made to Save Mona Vale Hospital  
BSB: 062211       Account no: 1007 7745 
Receipts will be forwarded for all donations. 
 
 
 

https://pittwateralliance.weebly.com/save-mona-vale-hospital---giant-public-rally--march---
14-october-2018.html 
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